

WEEK BEGINNING: 28.11.2022

THIS WEEK'S LEARNING

This week in Phonics, we will continue to learn new sounds and consolidate the ones we have already learnt. We will also be using Fred Talk to practise our blending skills.

During maths, our new topic is 2D shapes! We will compare squares and rectangles and identify triangles. Children will use informal language to describe similarities, differences and parts of 2D shapes e.g. number of sides and number of corners.



Our Christmas Nativity practice is also in full swing! Please help your child by helping them learn their lines or the words to the songs.



Star Moments









I'm on the obstacle course. I'm a doctor!

Well done to all of the Reception children for their amazing efforts with behaviour and attitudes towards learning. This week, our happy leaves go out to:

RA: - Courtney: - for developing his confidence when delivering his lines for the nativity.

You have been practicing so hard and we are so proud of you!

RB: - Bryan: for developing more confidence in communicating with both his friends and the adults in the setting. Well done, Bryan!

RSM: - Abbas - for becoming more independent with the routines of the day including taking his coat off and writing his name. Great job Abbas!

Attendance Well done, RB! Please bring your child in everyday so that no learning is missed.

Don't forget...

- We must come into school everyday so we don't miss important learning.
- Please ensure your child has a set of spare clothes in their bag as well as wellies. This is really important as the weather is very wet and lots of learning happens outdoors.
- All your child's belongings must be clearly labelled to avoid things being misplaced.
- Please keep on sharing your WOW moments from home on Tapestry. Your teachers
 love seeing them! Thank you to those parents who are active on Tapestry, it's great to
 have your contributions of the learning that is happening at home!
- Make sure to practise your Nativity lines at home!

Mathletics

Over to you. HOME LEARNING

- Please make sure you are completing the weekly Mathletics homework. Log in details are provided in your child's reading record and certificates can be won!
- Please practise reading with your child and practise writing the week's sounds.

Keep in touch

Email: reception1@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter: @Star_Primary
Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336